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Memorandum 

TO: The Honorable Brandon Creighton, Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education 
The Honorable Jim Murphy, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education 
The Honorable Albert H. Myres, Sr, Chairman, Texas Southern University Board of 
Regents 

FROM: Harrison Keller, Ph.D.  

DATE: August 30, 2022 

SUBJECT: Report on the Feasibility of Establishing a Religious Studies Program at Texas  
Southern University 

 
In accordance with Texas Education Code 61.06695, please find below a link to the Report on the 
Feasibility of Establishing a Religious Studies Program at Texas Southern University: 

https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/reports/legislative/hb-981-texas-southern-university-
study-july-2022/ 

Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any additional information, do not 
hesitate to contact John Wyatt in THECB External Relations at 512-427-6111 or 
er@highered.texas.gov.  
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